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this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
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CAPACITY BUILDING ON CULTURAL HERITAGE FOR EDUCATORS AND
CULTURAL WORKERS

The National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA), in cooperation with
the Department of Education will conduct the Philippine Cultural Education
Program, Pagsasanay sa Edukasyong Pangkultura (PE) on the Rice Terraces of the
Philippines Cordillera World Heritage Site. The program, Capacity Building on
Cultural Heritage for Educators and Workers is scheduled from November 30 to
December 2, 2023 at Banaue Hotel, Lagawe, Ifugao.

In this regard, this Office requests all Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to
disseminate the said invitation. Participation to said activity is personal and
voluntary and shall subject to the no-disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd
Order No. s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increased Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

Attached is the invitation letter.

For queries, please coordinate with

» PETER B. BUNNAG
Provincial Government of Ifugao
Telephone: 09167031141/09218087708

e OSCAR G. CASAYSAY
Executive Director
Pambansang Komisyon Para sa Kultura at Mga Sining

¢ MONIQUE M. PILAPIL
Independent Project Coordinator
Email:moniquepilapil@gmail.com
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PAMBANSANG KOMISYON PARA SA KULTURA AT MGA SINING

10 October 2023 ,_b

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO, EdD, CESE HI
Regional Director
Department of Education - Cordillera Administrative Region

Attention: SORAYA T. FACULO, PhD
Officer-in-Charge, Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education - Cordillera Administrative Region

Dear Regional Director Leon-Cariiio:
Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA)!

We are writing in reference to the Department of Education (DepEd)’s Memorandum No. 31,
series 2023, wherein the NCCA, in cooperation with the DepEd, plans to conduct a series of
projects relating to the Philippine Cultural Education Program for 2023.

One of these projects, Pagsasanay sa Edukasyong Pangkultura, an island cluster seminar on
culture-based teaching methodologies, content approaches, and management, is set to be
conducted with the aim of developing pedagogical materials on the Rice Terraces of the
Philippines Cordillera World Heritage Site. This design module hopes to aid teachers and
cultural workers in providing a nuanced, multi-dimensional, and inclusive insight into the values
associated with heritage sites in formal and informal education settings.

In this regard, the NCCA is respectfully seeking the assistance of your office to achieve the
above by issuing a Memorandum Circular that will allow educational representatives from local
and relevant academic institutions within the province to participate in the program.

Attached herewith is the draft Memorandum Circular for your perusal.
Should your good office require such assistance, you may contact Ms. Vanessa M. Nicolas of the

Cultural Properties Protection and Regulation Division (CPPRD) through the e-mail:
enforcement(@ncca.gov.ph or our local coordinator, Ms. Aida A. Paraguison, at 09569319215.

With assurance of our highest esteem and warmest regards.

Very truly yours,

OSCAR G.&?AYSAY

Executive Director

C ey Rsvnichad.



